
October 2 -Picture
Day

October 3 -Picture
Day (M2)

October 7 -Home
and School
meeting  6pm

October -10 Terry
Fox Walk

October 14 -
Thanksgiving

      Schools Closed

October 16 -Grades
6&8 Vaccines

October 25- PD
Day No Classes

Nov. 1-12- Purdy’s
Chocolate
Fundraiser

ÉAM 
LES NOUVELLES

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE IMPORTANT
DATES

 

Octobre 2024

This past month, we gathered to honor, learn and reflect, during our Truth
and Reconciliation assembly. We would like to thank Mlle. Luce and Mme.
Swedlo for their work in organizing the assembly, and all the students who
contributed. Together we learn, grow and make a difference.

The excitement around the school continues to grow as we move into
October. The gym has been booming with activities, from cross country
practices, volleyball games and intramural activities-offering students many
opportunities to be active and build connections with others.

At École Arthur Meighen, we continue to build a positive culture in unique
ways. You may have heard Mme. Kerchak’s cheerful breakfast song echoing
across the grounds -even reaching the Co-op across the street! Students now
offer to sing this song on the announcements, and it is so catchy that we all
can’t help joining in! Popular French music, from places around the world, is
played in the hallways in the morning. Ask your child what French song they
like best: we all have our favorites! You may have heard talk about “les
Plumes” tickets. These tickets are given out to students demonstrating
respectful, responsible and safe behaviors. Tickets are brought to the office
and draws are made for prizes. 

We would like to extend an invitation to the first Home and School meeting on
October 7th at 6:30 in the library. Our Home and School Committee plays an
important role in planning and contributing to many initiatives that benefit our
students. We truly appreciate this group’s dedication and work, and always
welcome new members.

As always, the safety of our students is a top priority. We would like to remind
parents not to park in the staff parking lot when picking up/dropping off
students. Many children go through the parking lot to reach the crosswalk and
keeping this area clear helps ensure that all students arrive and leave the
school safely.
Thank you for your continued support, 

Natalie Guimond-Low
Directrice par Intérim



Why do we recognize Orange Shirt Day?
This day acknowledges that residential schools are part of

our history. Wearing an orange shirt is a national
movement to recognize the experience of those who went
to Indian residential school, to honor them, and show a

commitment to ensure that Every Child Matters.

PBIS  Winners









Strong Beginnings

Outfit of the Day

WAYS TO
SUPPORT
FRENCH

IMMERSION
LEARNING
AT HOME

Stay Positive
Keep a positive attitude
towards learning. Offer
support, encouragement, and
praise efforts to boost
confidence in using the
French language. Encourage
the daily sharing of learning
with you






